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DATE: February 1, 2019 

 

FROM: James W. Kennedy, City Solicitor  

 

SUBJECT:  Council Referral – HB 104, Housing Appeals Board 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 My office was asked to review and report back to City Council on HB 104, which 

proposed to establish a housing appeals board within the Attorney General’s Office.   

 

 On January 15, 2019, the House local and county government committee voted HB 104 

inexpedient to legislate.  We understand that Senator Bob Guida has a bill in the Senate which 

also proposes to create a Housing Appeals Board.  My office will be tracking this legislation.   
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